

End of School Year

Dear Parent, Carers and Children,

As we enter into the final hours of this term after another challenging year, I wish to thank everyone for your support and hard work.

Thank you for your support and patience as we navigated the overwhelming guidance and planning protocols once again during lockdown. Thank you for your suggestions and commitment to home schooling in its various guises. Thank you for your tweets, messages, e-mails and photographs. Just thank you again!

We will be ready to tackle September. I will write to you again during the school holidays. The next date for changes is August 16th. All I can say is who knows? I will complete a risk assessment for our school family the week before we return as that seems the best way to proceed at the moment.

Rest up and enjoy the summer in whatever way you can. Look after yourselves and I look forward to our playground, classes and school ringing with the laughter and chatter of children again! Our school is just brilliant.

Proud to serve our community,

Mrs Px

Nichola Potts

Headteacher